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After a preliminary investigation under House Rule 45, the Committee on Ethics and
House Policy has unanimously found probable cause in the ethics complaint filed against

Representative Aaron von Ehlinger. Under House Rule 45 these proceedings will move forward
to a public hearing.

A copy of the complaint is available from the Office of the Chief Clerk of the House.

Rep. Sage Dixon, Chairman
Committee on Ethics and House Policy



